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I do not agree with a temporary homeless camp in Gabriel Park. It has been noted that already
people live under the large bow branches of the park’s trees. Garbage and feces are found near those
trees and in the wooden section of the park. I use to feel safe walking through Gabriel Park but no
longer as I have been startled and yelled at by campers living in the above mentioned areas. Please
do not allow a temporary camp site in Gabriel Park. I am concerned it will become permanent.
Thank you for listening. 
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